
ADDENDUM 3 TO RFP-PW-11-2025 
(September 29, 2025) 

 
TOWNSHIP OF NORTH HURON 

SCADA UPGRADES TO WINGHAM AND BLYTH WATER SYSTEMS 

 

After consulting with our engineering department, the Township of North Huron is removing 
the Wingham Standpipe from the SCADA upgrade RFP due to changes that will occur with 
the Standpipe in the near future. 
 
And, any proponent that wishes to view the as built drawings of the original system can be 
supplied with those files. 


